

TERM 1 | THE WAY NEWSLETTER | FRIDAY 7 MARCH 2025



THE WAY WE CONNECT

The Way We Connect - Keeping Our Community Informed

Since launching this initiative in our last edition, we've already received some fantastic questions and suggestions. Some parents have been contacted directly, while others will find answers in this newsletter. For those with broader topics, the upcoming College Insight Session will provide further clarity.

If you have a question or suggestion, you can submit it using the form below. This will be a regular feature in our newsletter, helping to keep our community informed.

Please note that while not every submission will receive a direct reply, we will ensure recurring topics are addressed in a way that benefits everyone.

Got a question? Submit it via the button below—your input helps shape what we share!

Fill in the form